
December 8, 2021

JOIN US! 
OACP's Executive Leadership Training Seminar (ELTS)

January 12-14, 2022
 

Seaside Civic & Convention Center

Seaside, OR 

REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!

Two Conference Price Options:
OPTION #1: $299 

Includes: 2022 OEDI membership and 4 hours of training Wednesday afternoon. This training includes Dr. Tamara Herold presenting on
Lessons Learned: After Action Tools to Deconstruct Crowd Violence  and a presentation by FBI Special Agent Damara Schiltz on Preventing

https://www.seasideconvention.com/


Targeted Violence. This also covers all-day training on Thursday and half-day training Friday morning. Please note that OEDI will have a check-
in sheet for those who have registered for the 4-hour OEDI-sponsored training.

 

OPTION #2: $225 

Includes: OACP Board meeting Wednesday afternoon, along with all-day training on Thursday and half-day training Friday morning. 
This price DOES NOT include 2022 OEDI membership or Wednesday afternoon training.

REGISTER

LODGING

SCHEDULE

CONFERENCE WEBSITE

Communit� Engagemen� Countdow� t� Christma�

https://oracp.memberclicks.net/2022-elts-conference
https://oracp.memberclicks.net/2022-elts---lodging
https://oracp.memberclicks.net/assets/2022/ELTS-2022/2022%20General%20Conference%20Schedule%20-%2011.22.21.pdf
https://oracp.memberclicks.net/2022-executive-leadership-training-seminar--january-12---14--2022


The Christmas season is always a wonderful opportunity for agencies around the state to engage with their community, and we
are featuring these events in the days leading to Christmas. Please note that although we will be poking around fb to �nd worthy
stories to share, we always appreciate when agencies take the initiative to send us pictures of events that their departments are
involved in.

This week in our Countdown to Christmas, we're featuring Prineville PD's participation in their city's Christmas Parade, as well

as a variety of agencies around Oregon participating in the annual Shop with a Cop. Many of the photos below highlight more

than one agency. 

Agencies participating in Lincoln City's Shop with a Cop included Lincoln City PD,  Newport PD, Toledo PD, Oregon State Police,

Lincoln County Sheriff's Of�ce, and other state agencies. Another Shop with a Cop was organized by Clackamas Co. Peace

Of�cers Benevolent Foundation with Milwaukie PD  lending a hand. 

Prineville PD's Captain Seymour (along with friends) enjoys being a part of the parade event.



OACP President, Chief Matt Workman, presents an OACP retirement plaque to retiring Chief Jeff Groth, former OACP
President from 2018-19, on Monday, December 6. The OACP thanks Chief Groth for his dedicated service to the community and
to the Association and wishes him the very best in the days ahead.



OACP College Scholarship Applications Due December 31, 2021
 

The Oregon Association Chiefs of Police will be awarding several $1000 college scholarships to winning students who plan on
entering a law enforcement or other criminal justice career. The OACP is committed to promoting professionalism and we value
the presence and contributions of educated men and women in these �elds.
 

If you know of any students interested in applying for an OACP scholarship, please click on this link and share with them.

OACP Award Program 

  Karlyn Campbell Award 

Today we're featuring the Karlyn Campbell Award which is " for members that have distinguished 
themselves as a mentor to others in OACP's organization. The recipient offers guidance and encouragement to
those around them and displays a nurturing nature that cultivates professional growth."  See below to view the

OACP members who have received this award in the past.

Karlyn Campbell – 2012 
Akin Blitz – 2013

Chief Jay Waterbury – 2013 
Chief Jerry Moore – 2015

https://www.policechief.org/programs/college-scholarship-program/


Chief Kent Barker – 2016
Chief Scott Russell – 2016

Todd Anderson – 2016 
Retired Chief Steve Winegar – 2019

Please consider nominating a retired OACP member you believe is deserving of this recognition.
 

If you would like more information on the available awards, award recipients, and a link to the nomination form,

click here. In the coming weeks we'll continue highlighting other OACP awards.

Oregon News

Keizer crime to be featured on Dec. 2 episode of Dr. Phil
Keizertimes
A shoplifting incident that occurred at a Lowe's at Keizer Station on Aug. 23 will be discussed on a Dec. 2 episode of Dr. Phil titled
"License to Steal: The Shoplifting Crisis." Keizer resident Andrew Sullivan, who �lmed the incident, and Keizer police Lt. Andrew
Copeland will appear in the episode that airs at 3 p.m. on KOIN.
Read More
Watch

Audit: Oregon law enforcement regulators don’t adequately investigate police misconduct
Oregon Capital Chronicle
Auditors suggested hiring more staff, but the department director said that was unnecessary
Read More

Washington County DA calls for audit of state inmate work crews, says security improvements are ‘woefully inadequate’
Oregonlive
The Washington County District Attorney on Tuesday blasted the Oregon Department of Corrections for failing to take adequate steps
to tighten security and oversight of prisoner work crews and called for an outside audit of the state program.
Read More

National News

https://www.policechief.org/programs/awards/
https://www.keizertimes.com/posts/3485/keizer-crime-to-be-featured-on-dec-2-episode-of-dr-phil
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OVWtYykrgnc
https://oregoncapitalchronicle.com/2021/12/06/audit-oregon-law-enforcement-regulators-dont-adequately-investigate-police-misconduct/
https://www.oregonlive.com/crime/2021/12/washington-county-da-calls-for-audit-of-state-inmate-work-crews-calls-security-improvements-woefully-inadequate.html


Greg Young, former OACP conference presenter, gave an interview with CBS following the Waukesha Wisconsin Christmas Parade
tragedy
CBS
'Find some meaningful way to give back': Pastor Greg Young on processing trauma
Watch

Columbus police say thefts from cars and porches are up this year
10WBNS
In Nov. 2020, Columbus Police say there were 682 reports of thefts from inside cars and porch thefts compared to 864 reports in Nov.
2021.
Read More

Bump stock ban remains intact after appeals court deadlocks
The Hill
A tie vote by a federal appeals court Friday left intact a Trump-era ban on “bump stock” devices that modify semi-automatic ri�es to �re
more rapidly.
Read More

OACP Weekly Update
Send feedback by contacting the OACP Of�ce at 503.315.1411 or by visiting the website: www.policechief.org

Connect with us:

Facebook

Give us your feedback!

https://www.cbs58.com/news/find-some-meaningful-way-to-give-back-pastor-greg-young-on-experiencing-trauma
https://www.10tv.com/article/news/crime-tracker/columbus-police-say-thefts-from-cars-and-porches-are-up-this-year-2021/530-0af4e014-3675-4b69-aa4e-10bf4d61f22c
https://thehill.com/regulation/court-battles/584278-bump-stock-ban-remains-intact-after-appeals-court-deadlocks
https://www.policechief.org/
https://www.facebook.com/OregonPoliceChiefs
https://oracp.memberclicks.net/feedback-form

